
APPENDIX

SECTION 10. LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL STUDY· IMMUNIZATION PROGRAM. During the
2009-10 interim, the legislative council shall consider studying the state immunization program. The
study, if conducted, must identify pharmacists' or other providers' ability and interest in immunizing
children and include a review of the effect of the program on public health units, including billing, billing
services, fee collections, and uncollectible accounts. The legislative council shall report its findings and
recommendations, together with any legislation required to implement the recommendations, to the
sixty-second legislative assembly.


